Paris, July 24, 2007

AD/SPS 07-275
My dear colleague,

To follow upon our meeting in Bali during which we had defined together the main principles governing the realization of a questionnaire on the autonomy of member Parliaments, I am happy to send enclosed a list of questions to which I would be grateful if you could answer, despite your schedule which I know to be very busy.

This questionnaire endeavours to deal with the different aspects of parliamentary autonomy (institutional and political, administrative and financial) so as to be able to establish comparisons between our various political systems. We could also determine, if possible, a certain number of principles which could prove useful for the defence of our assemblies within the State’s power and institutional framework.

I would be very grateful if you could be as detailed as possible and not hesitate, in the event of difficulties, to contact me. All your observations will be useful to reinforce the importance of this project.

As an appendix you will find enclosed the results of a first study carried out in 1998 on behalf of our Association of Secretaries-general of Parliaments. This synthesis will enable you to compare with the current situation and it goes without saying some of its aspects could be used for this new study if you consider it convenient. Thus do not hesitate to reproduce certain parts if the information provided at the time still corresponds to the reality which you know.

I thank you for your collaboration and send, dear colleague, my best regards.

Alain DELCAMP

a.delcamp@senat.fr
